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Our Ref:  ND/WAJ 
 
17 February 2017 
 
Parent/Carer of Students using School Transport 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Following our previous letter dated 17 October 2016 regarding the issuing of school identity 
travel cards for students using school transport we are pleased to inform you that the travel 
cards will be issued to your child during the first week back after the half term break.   
 
These identity cards will have your child’s full name and school photograph printed on the card 
along with details showing which bus they must use. Please note the local authority transport 
will operate a ‘No Card, No Transport’ policy, so it is essential that you child must bring his/her 
card each day.  
 
Please remind your child the importance of maintaining high standards of behaviour on the 
transport.  Where learners are falling short of these high standards, we will follow up with 
individuals who have been named and will support the bus companies in withdrawing the 
transport provided from those who cause problems.  In addition to this we intend to impose 
sanctions within school on those learners who are failing to respect the drivers, their peers and 
health and safety guidelines.  
 
Please be assured that your child’s safety is of paramount importance to us and we will work 
together with the bus company to identify those who behave inappropriately and impose  
sanctions.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school should you have any concerns about this matter. 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs N Davies 
Secondary Phase Director 
 
 
 
 
 


